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August 9, 2017

TO: Honorable Dan Huberty, Chair, House Committee on Public Education
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB198 by Clardy (Relating to a study on an average pay increase for classroom teachers,

the creation of certain teacher designations, teacher retention, and a teacher quality
allotment under the Foundation School Program.), Committee Report 1st House,
Substituted

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would establish a committee to study and make recommendations regarding an average
pay increase for classroom teachers, the creation of certain teacher designations, teacher
retention, and a teacher quality allotment under the Foundation School Program. The bill would
abolish the committee on January 1, 2019.

This analysis assumes any costs associated with implementing the provisions of the legislation
could be absorbed within existing resources.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies:
LBB Staff: UP, AG, AM, AH
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